
9th June 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

OnWednesday 5th July, the Year 4 class will be going on a boat trip on the Teesside
Princess from Stockton to Preston Park.We will spend some time at Preston Park
before returning to school for the normal school day finish time.

This is part of our 33 experiences of St Marys. 33 things that we want all children to do
before they leave our school. This will be an amazing and memorable day for all of the
children and it will be a great way to celebrate all of their hard work this year.

The school will be asking for a contribution of £2.00 payable via ParentPay.com this
will help cover transport and event costs as well as an ice lolly for the children at
Preston Park. School will be subsidising the cost of the coach for every child and we are
extremely lucky to have received a charitable donation from the Ellen Timney
Foundation to cover the cost of the children’s boat ride.

The children will need to come to school in their school uniform and must dress
appropriately for the weather on the day. If the weather is warm please apply sunscreen
to your child’s skin before they attend school.

Children will need:

● A packed lunch, labelled with a drink. (no glass bottles or cans of fizzy pop)
● A sun hat
● Rain coat or light jacket
● comfortable walking shoes
● Medication (if required, clearly labelled)

If you are entitled to a free school meal and you would like school to provide you with a
free packed lunch please email: enquiries@stmarys.npcat.org.uk before Friday
23.07.2023 to request your meal.

If you have questions about the trip, please do not hesitate to contact Miss Bushell.

Kind regards, Miss L Bushell, Year 4 Teacher

Fiat Mihi - Let it be with me
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